
The Community Health Centers of Greater Dayton is now an Ohio Benefit Bank host organization. The 

Benefit Bank (TBB) allows people to access the billions of dollars in public funds that go untouched each 

year.  We understand that applying for state and federal benefits such as Food Stamps or Medicaid is 

confusing, intimidating, and time consuming. Our patients can take advantage of this free service by 

scheduling an appointment and meeting with our Benefits Specialist.  

The Benefit Bank is a web-based service that simplifies and centralizes the process of applying for many 

state and federal benefits for low and moderate income individuals and families. Through its eligibility 

screening tool, TBB can ensure that people are fully aware of the benefits to which they are entitled 

and, as an expert system it helps maximize the benefits and tax refunds they can secure. The "one-stop-

shop" concept of TBB reduces the amount of time needed to apply for benefits. Further, the information 

a person enters is stored securely, so an individual who wishes to reapply for benefits, apply for new 

benefits or file future tax returns simply needs to enter his or her username and password to initiate this 

new action.  

For more information please call our or e-mail our Benefits Specialist: 

Emily B. 

emilyb@chcgd.org 

937-586-9733 ext. 1025 


